
  
As a property owner and manager in Deschutes County I am against this bill.  This bill takes away  rights 
of the property owner and does not create any more affordable housing than we have now.  I live off of 
the income from my properties and can not do so if my income is restricted.  I am opposing the passage 
of this bill. 
 
Valerie Sporck 

 


